
DPS Street Lighting Hill Avenue  

May 5, 2020 

 

 

 Installing thirty-four (34) 260-watt LED cobra head fixtures and replacing thirty (30) 

current cobra head fixtures with 260-watt LED lights along Hill Avenue between the city’s 

western-most city limit to Byrne Road 

 

 The total cost for the installation of the lighting is $25,920 and the annual operation and 

maintenance costs of the lighting is $20,156.42 of which the city’s share is $1,322.04 

 

 That the costs related to this improvement shall be levied and assessed annually 


